










The resident 11 October 2017 
House 2, Urambi Village 
Crozier Circuit 
Kambah ACT 2902 

Dear resident 

I write to you as the structures coordinator in Urambi Village. 

It has come to the attention of the Executive Committee of Urambi Village that you 
have installed a fence across the back of your house. 

All fences in Urambi must meet the requirements outlined in our Structures 
Guidelines, a copy of which is available on our website (www.urambivillage.org.au) 
[to access the Residents’ area of the website, the username is urambi. and the 
password is magpie]. Furthermore, all fences must be approved by the Executive 
Committee before they can be installed. 

The fence you have erected does not meet our guidelines, and does not have the 
approval of the Executive Committee. 

Therefore, we ask that you remove the fence within one week. 

Should you fail to remove the fence, the Executive Committee can take steps to 
have the fence removed at your expense. 

Should you wish to discuss this, please don’t hesitate to get in touch with me. 

David Keightley 

55 Urambi Village 

0414-927.591 

